
Board Action Request 

SUBJECT: Discussion and possible action to rescind the onerous policy named 

MANDATORY COVID-19 SCREENING, TESTING AND VACCINATION.  

A copy of the two-page document is herewith 

DATE:  August 18, 2023; for the August 30, 2023 Board Meeting 

FROM:  Treasurer Pete Benequista  

TO:  Tubac Fire District Board of Directors 

Background: 

One year ago, well after proclamations by the Supreme Court, the CDC and Arizona Governor 

Ducy which supported it, this motion was presented by me and not passed. 

In May, 2023, the Biden Administration announced the end of the COVID-19 public health 

emergency declaration.  

 Impact: 

A palpable reduction in the expenditure of staff time and money for screening, testing, 

vaccines, sick leave, and posters. 

A reduction in the costly risk of lost employees and lost employee candidates.  

Proposed Motion: 

I move to rescind the TFD policy named MANDATORY COVID-19 SCREENING, TESTING AND 

VACCINATION and remove from TFD premises any remaining related postings. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Peter R Benequista 
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